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Date:  January 23rd, 2012 
 
To:  Members, California State Assembly  
 
From:  Rex D. Frazier, President 

Michael A. Gunning, Vice President 
Kimberley Dellinger Dunn, General Counsel 
Manolo P. Platin, Legislative Advocate 

 
Re:  AB 53 (Solorio): Insurers: procurement contracts: minority, women, and 

disabled veteran business enterprises 
 As amended January 10th, 2012 
  
PIFC Position: Neutral 

 
The Personal Insurance Federation of California, representing six of the nation’s 
largest insurance companies (State Farm, Farmers, Liberty Mutual Group, 
Progressive, Allstate and Mercury) who collectively write a majority of the 
personal line auto and home insurance in California is neutral to AB 53 by 
Assembly Member Solorio. 
 
As a result of the recent amendments, PIFC has withdrawn its objections and is 
now neutral.  If you have any questions regarding PIFC’s position, please contact 
Michael A. Gunning at (916) 442-6646. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

cc: Assembly Member Jose Solorio, Author  
Mark Rakich, Assembly Insurance Committee 
Kevin Hanley, Assembly Republican Caucus 
Gareth Elliot, Secretary of Legislative Affairs, Office of the Governor 
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